
 

 Annual Report - Friends of the Lee Library  
Year ending June 30, 2023 

 

The Friends of the Lee Library had a great 2022-2023. 

 

Thank you to all our wonderful members and 

supporters! 

 

● Our yearly membership campaign, which started July 1, 2022, ended the 

year on June 30, 2023, received $6,334.00 in memberships and donations 

from 101 Community members! This beat the previous year by $1229.00. You 

are the foundation of the Friends of the Lee Library, providing the ability for 

the Friends to sponsor so many Library requests. We can’t do it without you! 

 

● We had 34 family, 7 individual, 30 senior family, 22 senior individual 

memberships joining us and 8 donation only members.  

 

● The Friends provided $1850.00 toward Childrens’ programs, $2175.00 to 

provide Community events such as our Fall and Spring Flower Bars with 

Tina Sawtelle and our Holiday Concert in December. 

 

● We covered Adult’s and Children’s snacks for programs and supplies at 

$1185.00 for the year. 

 

● The “Friends” fund completely, or in partnership with Durham and Madbury 

Libraries, the purchase of museum passes and/or discount vouchers for public 

use. Our share of the museum passes was $3795.00, and we had 453 

Community members use the passes this past year. 

 

● During the 2022-23 year the Friends hosted the Fall and Spring Flower Bars, 

book sales, and the Artisan Auction to help raise money. We received 

$3983.00 in funds that go toward sponsoring Library programs, activities, 

snacks, and any other requests the Library may have. 

 

 

We want to thank our generous Community for the support you show The 

Friends every year, it is so appreciated and helps make our Library great! 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Cynthia D. Seaman,  

President, Friends of the Lee Library 

Friends of the Lee Library Board 


